
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TOWN OF ST. STEPHEN 
 

PRINCE WILLIAM STREET DETOUR - REVISED 
 
 
 
The Town of St. Stephen wishes to inform the public that beginning 
Monday, August 15th, 2016, Prince William Street will be closed to through 
traffic between the bridge at Dennis Stream and Wall Street.   
 
The detour is expected to last for approximately three (3) weeks, during 
which time, motorists will need to seek alternative routes in this area. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate everyone’s 
cooperation and patience through the completion of this project. 
 
 


